
 

 

 

 

Name selected for new elementary school in Auburn Bay 

Auburn Bay School is the name of the new elementary school that will serve the 
community of Auburn Bay.  

It is common for the first elementary school in a community to be named for the 
community that it serves. 
 
After gathering and evaluating stakeholder input, the school naming committee 
recommended this name to the Board of Trustees for its approval. The committee 
was comprised of CBE Trustees, parent and/or community representatives and 
members of CBE administration. 
 
Auburn Bay School has a planned opening date of September 2016.  
  
Visit cbe.ab.ca/newschools to learn more about this new school. 
 
For more information on the Board of Trustees’ guiding principles for naming a 
school visit GC-5E, 3. 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

http://cbe.ab.ca/newschools
http://www.cbe.ab.ca/GovernancePolicies/GC-5E.pdf

